Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: FW: Dublin Port dredging plan

From: Wexford Receptionist

Sent: 31 August 2015 11:01

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: FW: Dublin Port dredging plan

Received at info@epa.ie
Regards,

Teresa Roche

Duty Receptionist/Programme Officer,

Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford.
Bosca Poist 3000, Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin, Contae Loch Garman.

Tel: 00353 53 91 60600: Fax: 00353 53 91 60699: Email:

info@epa. ie web:www.epa. ie &
Lo call: 1890 33 55 99 6@@‘
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From: Michael O'Loughlin [mailto:Michael.O'Loughlin@anposot»ﬁis\d

Sent: 31 August 2015 10:58 RN
To: Wexford Receptionist ) OQ\Q@\&\
Subject: FW: Dublin Port dredging plan é';\\ &
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From: Michael O'Loughlin S

Sent: 31 August 2015 10:57
To: 'nfo@epa.ie’
Subject: Dublin Port dredging plan

To whom it may concern

| wish to record my concern at the proposed plan associated with the development of Dublin port that would result
in millions of tonnes of dredged material being dumped in Dublin bay over a period of years.

It is very likely that this material will have a serious impact on life in the bay and the very nature of dumping in this
way cannot control where the material will move once it is in the water and will therefore impact on very broad and
undefinable area.

| would ask that alternative options for the disposal of the dredged material be demanded.

Best Regards

Michael O Loughlin

33 Dundela Haven

Dandycove
Co Dublin
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This e-mail and its attachments, is confidential and is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, disclosure, distribution or any
action taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please note that any information expressed in this message or its attachments is not given or
endorsed by An Post unless otherwise indicated by an authorised representative independently of this message. An Post does not accept responsibility for
the contents of this message and although it has been scanned for viruses An Post will not accept responsibility for any damage caused as a result of a virus
being passed on.

An Post, incorporated with limited liability, registered in Ireland, registered number 98788, Registered Office: General Post Office, O'Connell Street, Dublin 1.

Ta an riomhphost seo, agus aon iatan a sheoltar leis, faoi ran agus le hisaid ag an seolai/na seolaithe amhain. Murar td an seolai toirmisctear ort é a
nochtadh, a scaipeadh né aon ghniomh a dhéanambh ar iontaobh na teachtaireachta agus d'théadfadh a leithéid a bheith midhleathach. Tabhair faoi deara
nach bhfuil aon fhaisnéis a luaitear sa teachtaireacht seo tugtha n6 ceadaithe ag An Post mura gcuirtear a mhalairt in itl ag ionadai Gdaraithe go
neamhspleach ar an teachtaireacht seo. Ni ghlacann An Post aon fhreagracht as 4bhar na teachtaireachta seo agus cé go bhfuil scanail vireas déanta ni
bheidh dliteanas ar An Post as aon vireas a tarchuireadh leis.

An Post, corpraithe le dliteanas teoranta, uimhir chlaraithe 98788, Oifig Chlaraithe: Ard-Oifig an Phoist, Sraid Ui Chonaill, Baile Atha Cliath 1.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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